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Dear Sir.
There is a constant pressure from the business lobby for reduction in regulations which protect the

environment. Consequently, a government oversight body such as the NSW Environment Protection
Authority with very strong resources is necessary.

We urge the NSW Government to give this body more resources in the form of funds, independence
and legislative authority so that it can conduct it's work more effectively.

Yours sincerely,
John and Juliet Melov





